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 Memorandum 
 

To:  Ald.  James A. Bohl, Jr. 
 

From:  Richard Withers, Legislative Fiscal Analyst 
 

Date:  June 29, 2009 
 

Re: Language for a cover letter to substitute 1 of File # 090152 
  

 
Here is the suggested language for a cover letter: 
 
 
June 29, 2009 
 
To the Honorable 
Members of the Public Safety Committee 
Common Council  
City of Milwaukee 
 

Re: Recommendations of the Taxicab Review  
Board for Amendment of Maximum Allowable 
Taxicab Rates and Charges  

 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
As chair of the recently established Taxicab Review Board, I am pleased to submit 
Substitute 1, Council File # 090152, which reflects the recommendations of the Taxicab 
Review Board for amending the current maximum allowable taxicab rates and charges. 
 
The Taxicab Review Board, created by Resolution File # 080563, has met 4 times in 

2009, most recently on June 26, 2009.  The most recent meeting included a public 
hearing to take testimony relating to recommendations generated by the Board for 
amendments to taxicab rates and fees. Following the public hearing, the Board 
discussed and modified these proposals. 
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I look forward to presenting these proposals to the Public Safety Committee for your 
consideration.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James A. Bohl, Jr. 
Chair, Taxicab Review Board 
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